[bookmark: _GoBack]
March 24, 2020
COVID-19 has affected all of us and Mason City Transit is no different.
Effective tomorrow, March 25, 2020 we are temporarily suspending our Northeast Route from our Fixed-Route schedule.
If you live along that route, you can still receive service by calling Region 2 Transit at 423-2262. Please call at least 24 hours in advance to schedule your ride.


We are working hard to keep all of the other routes running as normal.

